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Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

Assessment Week 

This week has been our whole school assessment week, in which the children have completed 

English and Maths tests over the course of the week. We are so proud of every single one of 

them, for putting in 100% effort with each one – well done! 

 

Inspiring Scientists Afternoon 
We spent the afternoon, learning about Jassel Majevadia – she is a Scientist who works in 

the field of Nuclear energy. We looked at different ways we produce energy and even had a 

go at making our own wind turbines with the most effectively shaped blades. 
 

Easter Treat Day – Bonnets! 
As part of our Easter treat day, we will be making bonnets. If you have anything at home 
your child, or others, could use to decorate their own bonnet, please could you send it in to 
school? Thank you. 
 

Break the Rules Day 
The last day of term will be break the rules day. Please refer to previous newsletters with 
details of this. Please note – it is a school uniform day, and no toys or games should be 
brought into school. 
 

Jodrell Bank Trip 

All payments are DUE TODAY – via ParentPay. The cost is £18.50. If you have any 
concerns please speak to Mrs Holland.  
If your child receives a free school meal, please also speak with Mrs Holland no later than 

TODAY if you would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch. 
 

Dates for Diary 
Easter Treat Day – Wednesday 27th March 
Break the rules Day – Thursday 28th March 2024 
Last day of Term – Thursday 28th March 2024 
First Day of Summer Term – Monday 15th April 

 
Have a happy and restful Easter break! 
 
Mrs Westwood and Miss Caine 


